
EXHIBIT 13 
 
 
In regards to  
 
Call Sign KPWC-LD 
Facility ID 130052 
BPDTL - 20090203ABG 
 
Change from directional to non-directional  
 
 
 

With the withdraw of KKEI-CA, BDISDTA-20090102ACF application for its channel 24 
no interference additional interference will occur with change in antenna from directional to non-
directional.   

 
E-mail received from KKIE-CA to the FCC 
 

Attached is a letter requesting dismissal of KKEI-CA, BDISDTA-20090102ACF. 

Note that I am copying Ken Lewetag, who filed an objection against the application. 

If you need this letter delivered to the Secretary on paper, please let me know by e-mail. I will 
take care of it while I am away. 

Peter 

Peter Tannenwald 

Fletcher, Heald & Hildreth 
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